
 
 

Associate Principal Announcement 
South High School Campus 

 
It gives me great pleasure to announce the appointment of Colin Marshall as the Interim 
Associate Principal at the South High School Campus for the 2022-23 school year. 

 
Colin has served as the Interim Associate Principal 
at the North High School Campus for most of the 
current school year. He first joined FFCA as a high 
school science and biology teacher in 2005. Colin 
holds a Bachelor’s Degree in Biology from the 
University of Guelph and a Post Graduate Certificate 
in Education from the University of Edinburgh.  
 
Colin shares the following thoughts on taking on this 
new role: “I’ve learned so much in my time as AP at 
the North High School and will miss the entire 
amazing community greatly. Special thanks go to 
Susan Boyd who taught me the ropes on the fly with 
grace and patience.  At the same time, I am truly 
excited to return to the fantastic team at the South 
High School and to get back to work with this 
indomitable team!”  
 

We are extremely pleased that Colin has accepted this new challenge. 

 
Kurtis Leinweber, Deputy Superintendent/Chief Operations Officer 

 
 

 


